
 

 

7th November 2019 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,   

Year 4 Chess Club 
 

From Monday 18th November we will be running an after school chess club for Year 4, for five weeks,  

up until Christmas. The sessions will last for one hour each, finishing at 4.30pm. 

 

The sessions are aimed at total beginners, but any child who can already play would be most welcome 

as the better the knowledge base we have, the faster the children will progress. 

 

Places are limited to 30 so please note that applications will be accepted on a first-come, first-served 

basis. If you would like your child to attend, please complete the slip below and return it to school by 

Monday 11th November. Alternatively, you can email messages@oswaldroad.manchester.sch.uk. Letters 

of confirmation will be sent out during the following week. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Andy Wheeldon   

Year 4 Teacher 

____________________________________________________________________________________ 

Year 4 Chess Club 
 

Child’s Name:___________________________________________________ Class:_________________ 

 

I give permission for my child to attend Chess Club every Monday from Monday 18th November for five 

weeks  [  ] 

 

My child will be:  picked up at 4.30pm from the main school entrance foyer  /   picked up from Owl Club 

after 4.30pm (delete as applicable). 

 

Signed (Parent/Carer):___________________________________________ Date:__________________ 

mailto:messages@oswaldroad.manchester.sch.uk

